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To: Caleb White, Business Advocate 

Common Sense Initiative 
 
From: Jeff Johnson, Chief 

ODNR, Division of Natural Areas & Preserves 
 

Date: July 21, 2023 
 
Re: CSI Review Response 
 
 
Thank you for your review of the Division of Natural Areas and Preserves proposed 
Administrative Code Rules, specifically: 
 
No Change - Endangered Plants; (OAC 1501:17-5-06, 1501:18-1-01, and 1501:18-2-04), 
  
and 
 
Technical Amendments to Commercial Use of Endangered Plants (OAC 1501:18-2-
01 and 1501:18-2-05) 
 
The Division of Natural Areas and Preserves appreciates the guidance and feedback 
from CSI-Ohio. Based upon your conclusion, the Division will proceed with filing 
these rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Jeff Johnson, Chief 
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